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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Don’t forget about our Christmas show on Wednesday! Have a lovely weekend. 

Christmas Jumpers 

 
 

Your child’s Christmas jumper 

should have been brought into 

school by today. If you have not 

done so yet, please do this by  

Monday. If you don’t have a  

Christmas jumper then a t-shirt will 

be fine.  

Forest School  
 

 

There will be no Forest School next 

week as we will be too busy in the 

classroom with Christmas activities. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Please explain to your child that  

Tuesday’s sound is a trigraph– this is a 

sound that has three letters that make 

one sound. 

Next week’s sounds are... 

 

 

 

 

Monday– oo (short sound eg book) 

 

Tuesday– igh (eg night) 

 

Wednesday– ar (eg car) 

 

Thursday– or (eg fork) 

Shed 

 
 

On Friday 17th our shed is being 

moved to it’s new location. We 

need to empty the shed before it 

is moved, please make sure that 

on Friday your child 

doesn’t play with 

any resources in our 

outdoor area. 

     Outdoor Area 

 

This week we have put  

barriers in our outdoor area, please 

do not let your child cross these  

barriers when they are up. 

Christmas Party Day 

 

Monday 20th December is 

the last day of term and it 

will be Christmas party day. Your 

child is welcome to wear mufti to 

school for the party. 


